20th Anniversary of NATO Intervention in Kosovo

FCO Minister for Europe, Sir Alan Duncan, spoke at an event organised by the Embassy of Kosovo at the National Army Museum.

Queen's birthday celebration 2019 in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia: Ambassador's speech

British Ambassador to Mongolia, His Excellency Philip Malone, gave a speech to celebrate the Queen's 93rd birthday, the ever-strengthening UK-Mongolian connections, and possibilities of green growth.

<u>Government convenes latest Honda</u> <u>Swindon Task Force</u>

Business Secretary Greg Clark held the latest meeting of the Honda Swindon Task Force

Bovine TB: authorisation for supplementary badger control in 2019

Authorisation for supplementary badger control in Gloucestershire, Somerset and Dorset.

Say thank you to someone at Companies House

Send an email to say thanks for the excellent service or help you've received from a person or team at Companies House.